OPERATION CHRISTMAS CHILD SHOEBOXES

This is a great project for families to do together to share
the love of Jesus Christ with children around the world!
Shoeboxes are available through November 17. Pick one or
two up, fill it with toys, hygiene items and school supplies
and bring it back. Complete instructions are included with
each box! Did you know that one simple box can share the
Gospel with 10 people. Our goal is a big one this year....
1000 boxes! Just think, 1000 boxes can reach 10,000
people! That's amazing!

OPERATION CHRISTMAS CHILD PACKING PARTY
Our big OCC Packing Party is Wednesday, November 13

from 6 pm - 7 pm on the 3rd floor of the Children’s Building.

Using the VBS offering from this past summer, we will pack
250 shoeboxes! RAs, GAs, Mission Firends and Merge will
be participating. If you have friends that you brought to VBS,
invite them to come so that they can join in on the fun!

MSSION GROUPS CHRISTMAS PARTIES

RAs, GAs, Mission Friends and Merge will have their
Christmas parties on Wednesday, December 4. Watch for
further instructions on your individual group REMIND texts!
It's never too late to become a part of these missions
groups or to invite friends to come!

FAITH & FAMILY CHRISTMAS TAKE-HOMES

Our Faith and Family Christmas Take-Home activties will be
available to be picked up in the Children’s Building beginning
December 1. This activity is created to help you together as
a family to set aside time each day to stop, refocus and
prepare your hearts and minds to celebrate the birth of our

Savior. 1 per family, please.

GINGERBREAD HOUSE DECORATING CONTEST
Our 2nd annual FBC Family Gingerbread House Decorating
Contest is Sunday, December 15 from 4:00 pm - 5 :30 pm
in the Fellowship Hall. Each family will compete as a team.
The basic house and basic decorating supplies will be
provided; however, you may bring additional decorative food
items. Please call Barbara at 936.564.7379 to sign up or
sign up on-line at www.fbcnac.org by December 11 so that
We can prepare.

LOLLIPOPS FOR LOTTIE

The GAs will have lollipop trees located throughout the
church during the month of December. Lollipops can be
purchased for $1. All money goes to the Lottie Moon
Christmas Offering for International Missions!

THANKSGIVING/ CHRISTMAS SCHEDULE

RAs, GAs, Mission Friends and Merge will nat meet
Wednesday, November 27. \We resume December 4 for
Christmas parties. They will be out the rest of December,
and all missions groups will resume January 8.

Kids’ Worship for 1st - 3rd will not meet November 24 or
December 29. There will be special children’s bulletins
available.

CHURCH SNAPS

If you have a child in RAs, GAs, Mission Friends or Merge
and would like to see pictures of their WWednesday night
activities, you can join ChurchSnaps. Download the
ChurchSnaps app and then join by going to -

https:/ /churchsnaps.com/i/785839FVV

SAVE THE DATES

4th - 6th Discipleship Class - January 5 - February 23
VBS 2020 - June 8-12

Centrikid 2020 - July13-17
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